written comments for 1038 & 1040 jacarandah drive

Hi.

We are living at 1024 Jacarandah Dr. Newmarket.

We want to send our comments for the construction plan.

1. We do not want to build by these plans.

2. Noise and Dust will be here.

3. Too many units under plan and could be affected in the sewer system.
4. Not fit for this line because this road is old style.

Thanks

Seokjin Choi and Kyuhyeon Lee
Owner of 1024 JACARANDAH DR.



